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GOVERNMENMT OF ASSAM
OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER
GOLAGHAT DIVISION:::::iiii: GOLAGHAT
e-mail: dfo.t.golaghat@gmail.com

SPECIFIC RECCOMENDATION OF DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER, GOLAGHAT
DIVISION, GOLAGHAT

The proposed diversion of forest land in South Nambar Reserved Forest is under Golaghat
Division. The proposed project is a diversion of Forest land measuring 2.686 ha. in South Nambar

Reserved Forest vide proposal No. AS/MIN/146335/2021 is to explore Hydro Carbon in the area.

| hereby recommend the diversion of forest land area measuring 2.686 ha. in Nambar South

Reserved Forest proposed by the User Agency.
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